
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
This bill would not only hurt our small business but drastically hurt our employees with yet another tax. 
You are asking everyone to pay but only a small percent would ever use this leave. Enough already. 
Three families from our small school have moved out of state in the last month due to the taxes you are 
imposing on us. Oregon is choking the working people yet rewarding all others. It's not the great state 
anymore. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Suzie Peterson 
1075 NW 55th St 
Redmond, OR 97756 
suzie3923@yahoo.com 
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